
Ed and Andy recently 
joined Garry McGehee 
at his Open House 
and Customer 
Appreciation Day at 
his new offices & 
warehouse in 
Portsmouth, Virginia.

Garry was very proud 
to show off his new, 
3,500 square foot, 
state-of-the-art 
corporate facilities.

About 35 clients from 
the Norfolk/Hampton 
Roads/Portsmouth 
area participated in the 
festivities – including 
top representatives 
from the US Navy – 
some of whom were 
old friends.  The event 
included a “mini trade 
show” followed by a 
buffet lunch.

Our congratulations to 
Garry, his brother, 
John, and the entire 
ENECON Hampton 
Roads sales and 
technical team who 
worked very hard to 
make this event truly 
memorable.
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ENECON Hampton Roads Hosts a 
“Customer Appreciation Day”
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